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Please find attached the response to the Local Plan Consultation from Stockton Heath Parish
Council.
Regards,
Lara Jacob
Clerk to Stockton Heath Parish Council

WE MOVED OFFICE ON 28 AUGUST 2019 – Stockton Heath Parish Council

The parish office is USUALLY open to the public on Monday 10-11am and Friday 10-11am.
However, in line with government advice, the clerk and the assistant clerk will not be attending
the office but working from their homes until notification that restrictions are lifted. Email and
telephone will be the best way to communicate during this time.
A response will be sent as soon as possible, but note that the clerk and assistant work part-time.

 




